
First admission to Secondary 
School - Year 7
September 2026
If your child was born between 1 September 2014 and 
31 August 2015 you need to apply for a secondary school place 
for September 2026.

You can apply online at www.warrington.gov.uk/schools 
from 1 September 2025 up until midnight on 31 October 2025.
If you require any further information please contact:
The Admissions Team, Education Services, 
East Annexe, Town Hall, Sankey Street, 
Warrington, WA1 1UH
Tel: 01925 446226




